
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Amendment No.2010-5  
 
The City of Portland proposes to amend its Consolidated Plan Action Plan FY 
2010-11 as follows: 
 
Add the following to the HOME Program narrative:   
 
The City intends to contract $1,400,000 (HOME) to the Housing Authority of 
Portland for the rehabilitation of Ainsworth Court Apartments,  88 one- and two-
bedroom rental units located at 1515 N. Ainsworth St. in Portland, Oregon.  Eight 
(8) units will be designated as HOME units.   The HOME funds were originally 
allocated to the Affordable Rental Housing Capital Pool in the Action Plans for FY 
2010-11.  All units in the project will have rents affordable to households with 
incomes up to 60% MFI (currently, $42,720 for a 4-person household).   
 
Comments on this amendment will be accepted through April 17, 2011.  For 
further information or to comment, please contact: 
 
Dan Williams 
Housing Program Coordinator 
Portland Housing Bureau 
421 SW 6th Ave., Suite 500 
Portland, OR  97204 
503.823.1352 - 503.865.3482 fax 
(503) 823-6868 TTY 
Daniel.Williams@portlandoregon.gov 
 
  


